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Monday 10th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Catering at Warboys Primary Academy. 

 

I am please to inform you that, with effect from Monday 20th April, the catering provision at Warboys will be 

provided by TDET Catering Services. We are looking forward to working with the dedicated team already in place 

here at Warboys, to ensure that we are delivering fresh, quality food that the children enjoy. 

We are committed to providing a fresh approach to catering whilst complying with the National Food Standards, 

using the very best ingredients. Our menus are changed four times a year to ensure that we are offering a variety of 

foods for the children to enjoy. Our yearly themed calendar, celebrating such events as Chinese New Year, Pancake 

Day and Christmas Lunch, will give children the opportunity to enjoy a variety of different foods. TDET also supports 

National Healthy Eating Week in June, with various activities including a demonstration of how to make a smoothie 

using a bicycle! 

Our daily menus endeavour to cater for all dietary requirements and we always advertise the allergens within the 

food that is being offered. 

We will be holding a food tasting session at school on Monday 9th March from 3.15-6pm to give everyone the chance 

to meet the TDET Catering Team, sample some of the fresh foods available and ask any questions that you may have. 

If you are unable to attend the tasting session but have a query, please do not hesitate to contact me either via the 

School Office or email: michael.dove@tdet.education. 

I look forward to meeting as many of you as possible. 

 

Kind regards 

Michael Dove 

TDET Catering Operations Manager. 
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